
1

Kirkland, April

From: Hinkel, Bill
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 6:44 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Dennistown Plantation Letter of Opposition to the CMP Corridor
Attachments: Dennistown CMP.rtf

Jim, 

 

FYI. 

 

Bill 

 

From: Rene Guay [mailto:admin@birchbarkstore.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 2:39 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Cc: Sandra Howard <sandrahowardnh@gmail.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Dennistown Plantation Letter of Opposition to the CMP Corridor 

 
  
Hello Bill, 
 

Please see the attached Dennistown Plantation's letter of opposition to the CMP proposed Corridor 
(NECEC), which speaks from a vote of 11-0 in opposition as well as the Three assessors.  

 

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank You 
 

Rene Guay 
 
Rene P Guay (Rene is pronounced like "Rainy" 
President 
Spirit of the Woods, INC 
926 Main st 
Dennistown, Maine 
04945 
207-668-9088 
admin@birchbarkstore.com 
 
"Spirit of the Woods, INC" 
www.birchbarkstore.com Natural Forest Products for Rustic & Nature Themed Decor, for the Home,Cabin, 
Wedding & Store Front  

 


